
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – September 2023

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Russ Furchner  503-789-4074
Senior Warden - Will Cole  619-358-0013
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Jay Carey  503-932-7386

Sep 5 6:00 Dinner / fellowship – HAWAIIAN NIGHT
7:00 Stated Meeting

TBD FC degree(s)

 Brothers,

Summer has gone fast this year, with one in college and one in highschool, it seems faster than 
normal.  It will soon be getting cooler, which I'm sure none of us will mind, and its time to get back 
to regular lodge meetings.  We will have a lot to talk about at the September stated and will have at
least one EA proficiency.  I'm very much looking forward to that happening and continuing to 
advance our new brothers through their degrees.  It will still be warm, so we will do a repeat of the 
June stated, Hawiian theme and menu for dinner.  Given the tragic wildfires on Maui, we will 
discuss a potential donation from the Lodge to assist with the relief efforts.  Having been there 
many times, it seems personal to me and I'm sure to anybody else who has visited as well.  I am 
looking forward to seeing you all in Lodge.

Fraternally,
Russ

September Events

Tue Sep 5 – Holbrook dinner / Stated
Wed Sep 6 – York Rite rehearsal
Mon Sep 11 – York Rite dinner / degree



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
King - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Scribe - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
Secretary - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Ill. Master - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
Deputy Master - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
P.C. of the Work - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Recorder - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Sep 6 Royal Arch rehearsal 6:30pm - NO DINNER
Sep 11 Dinner 6:00pm, Holbrook downstairs – RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

Council 7:00pm (very brief)
Royal Arch degree

Oct 10 Council rehearsal 6:30pm - NO DINNER
Oct 16 Dinner 6:00pm, Holbrook downstairs – RESERVATIONS REQUIRED

Council degrees 7:00pm – both Royal and Select Master

Greetings Companions,

I hope everyone has been enjoying the time off for summer, now it's time to resume our labors.  The 
Royal Arch degree is coming up, if you don't already have a part please reach out to Larry Keyes at 
lekeyes@hotmail.com and he'll give you one.  There are non-speaking roles available on the tech 
crew for this degree as well.

Since we normally don't meet in October, we will not have a business meeting on the 16th, just 
degrees.  Please note that this is the third Monday, not the second one.

November will be here soon, so please be thinking about your impressions of this year's work and 
what you'd like to see your York Rite do in the future.  We'll be talking about that and making some
decisions before the meeting in November.

See you for dinner!

Jim Dorman II
EHP / IM


